Summer Term

Home School Learning Project

The Home Learning Project for this term will be slightly different from the previous one as it is designed to help the
children in their transition to Year 1.

We would like families to make a family shield or family crest which shows things that are special to you and your
family. For example, you might like to include pictures of family members, show some family hobbies and interests,
depict some skills and talents that you might have or show any pets that are part of your family. You might even
want to look into the future and show what things you are looking forward to or what your child might do when
he/she is grown up.

We would like to pass these special pieces of work on to the Year 1 class teacher so that the children will have
something familiar in their new classroom to see and to use their shields or family crests to tell their new teacher all
about themselves and their family.

Over the next term please spend some time with your child collecting pictures/ items to go on the shield and then
designing and making the shield. Please ensure the shield is no bigger than an A3 piece of paper.

Please bring this Home Learning Project to school in the week beginning Monday 10" June. The crests will then stay
in school until after the holidays and will get passed up to their Year 1 classroom ready for September.
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